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Text begins: 

St. Colman’s Society for Catholic Liturgy is pleased to announce 
that the Fota X International Liturgy Conference will be held in 

Cork, Ireland, 8-10 July 2017. 

The subject of the conference is Resourcing the Prayers of the Roman 

Liturgy: Patristic Sources and will be explored by a panel of experts 

drawn from the United States, Germany and Ireland.  

Further details of the conference will be published early in 2017. 

Text ends 

Contact:   

Hon. Secretary: Terry Pender colman.liturgy@yahoo.co.uk or tel: international +00353 21 

4813445/ local 021 4813445 
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